
“The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.” Psalm 23:1

3B October News

Dear Parents,

September has been a wonderful month of getting to know one another in our class and getting
settled into routines. It was so nice to meet many of you during Meet the Teacher Night.

October is going to be a great month!

In LA, we are starting our Guided Reading groups and working on descriptive paragraphs. In Math, we
will start our Money unit and continue to work on addition facts to 18. In Science, we are learning
about the scientific methods and have begun our Matter unit. In Social Studies, we are studying about
quality of life and learning more about the countries India, Peru, Ukraine, and Tunisia. Students are
also learning mapping skills.

Important Dates: Thursdays - Bible Memory Fridays - Library and Spelling Tests

Oct. 2 Early Dismissal at 2:15 p.m.
Oct. 3 Library day (in lieu of Friday)
Oct. 4 PD Day - No School for students
Oct. 9 Chip Day
Oct. 14 Thanksgiving Day - No school
Oct. 17 Class Photos and Pictures Retakes
Oct. 18 Hot Lunch
Oct. 23 Chip Day

Epic
Students have accounts set up for an online reading program called Epic. Log-in information was
attached to the Meet the Teacher night package. The online books can be accessed from 7:00 a.m.
until 3:00 p.m. from Monday to Friday. Further information will be sent out shortly about our new
online math program.

Homework
Thank you for ensuring your child is practicing their Spelling, Bible Memory, and Reading daily. Just a
reminder that Club Reading is for at least 15 minutes each day and has only 6 days/signatures per
week. When the Club 25 sheet is completed, have your child bring it in to receive their prize. Students
are always pleased when they complete their homework on time and are prepared for their weekly
Bible memory and Spelling tests. Thank you for your support at home. We couldn’t do it without you!

Have a blessed Thanksgiving with family and friends.

In Christ,

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins


